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MiPEHS is an important and meaningful study for the residents of our community. 

Participants will not only learn about their own PFAS exposure but will be providing valuable 
information that will contribute to the overall understanding of health implications from these 
emerging chemicals.      

− Robert D. Britigan III, Mayor, City of Parchment  

This study is vital to empowering our community and helping us move forward in an uncertain 

future with the tools to protect our collective health.  
− Tammy, Resident  

I believe the health study is important to our community.  It gives our residents participation 

and inclusion to help understand the complexity of the situation at hand.   
− Jeff Sorensen, Supervisor of Cooper Township  

This study is a way of being transparent to our public with the outcomes and hopefully gives 

everyone a better understanding of what the community is dealing with and how it will 

affect our future.  
− Jeff Sorensen, Supervisor of Cooper Township  




